
Liberal leadership 

Statement by Mr Stephen Elder, Executive Director, Catholic Education Commission of 
Victoria: 

The Catholic Education Commission of Victoria Ltd (CECV) acknowledges the election of Scott 
Morrison as leader of the Liberal Party and Prime Minister. 

For the past 15 months Catholic school families have demonstrated their deep concern at 
flawed school funding policies, as seen at the Batman and Longman by-elections. 

We look forward to a new approach from government and have issued a number of papers over 
the past 18 months that will be able to assi2e90 Tw 6.734 0 To97ta0 (c)-3.083D


